
Yeshivas Limudei Hashem Society Announces Requisition for the Calling of a Special 
Meeting of Shareholders of DeepRock Minerals Inc. 

 
Toronto, Ontario – June 11, 2020 - Yeshivas Limudei Hashem Society (“YLH”), DeepRock 
Minerals Inc.’s (“DeepRock” or the “Company”) largest shareholder with over 25% of the 
outstanding shares, is disappointed to announce that it has formally requisitioned DeepRock’s 
Board of Directors to call a special meeting of shareholders for the purpose of removing all the 
current directors of the Board and replacing them with nominees of YLH. YLH has reached out 
many times to the Company to work co-operatively with the Company, instead of being receptive 
to a dialogue, the Company has refused requests from YLH to add a nominee to the Board and has 
continued to ignore communications with YLH.  
 
This news release is for informational purposes only and is not a solicitation of proxies. Any 
proxies solicited in respect of the requisitioned meeting for the removal of the current directors 
and the appointment of YLH’s nominees to the board of directors of DeepRock Minerals Inc. will 
be solicited pursuant to an information circular or as otherwise permitted by the corporate and 
securities laws of applicable jurisdictions.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Yeshivas Limudei Hashem Society 
Joseph Posen 
Telephone: (416) 783-4741 


